
In week 7 we will be celebrating 
Harmony Week at Landsdale PS.

To celebrate the diverse cultures in 
our school community, on 

Friday 19th March, 

students are invited to wear their 
traditional cultural dress to school. 
Children are also invited to dress in 
the colours of their national flag or 
wear orange – the official colour of 

Harmony Week. 


